
July 1, 2025 

transcosmos inc. 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF BUSINESS EMAIL ADDRESS 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Please be informed that effective Wednesday, July 23, 2025, transcosmos inc. will be 

changing its business email addresses to new addresses as follows. We would appreciate 

it if you would kindly update your records accordingly.  

 

Details 

Effective date 

Wednesday, July 23, 2025 
*All email addresses to be changed to new addresses at midnight. 

*The old addresses will still receive emails until March 31, 2026.  

 

Changes 

1. The order of characters of an email address before the @ symbol will change to 

“YY.XX” from “XX.YY” in a new address. For email addresses that do not include a 

period (.), such as mailing list addresses, we will contact all related parties separately.  

2. An email domain, the part of an email address that comes after the @ symbol, will 

change to “@transcosmos.com” from “@transcosmos.co.jp”.  

There will be no hyphen (-), and “co.jp” will change to “com” in new addresses. 

 

Before change: XX.YY@trans-cosmos.co.jp 

After change: YY.XX@transcosmos.com 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Contact  

transcosmos inc. Public Relations & Advertising 
Department 

Phone number:+81-3-6709-22151 

mailto:XX.YY@trans-cosmos.co.jp
mailto:YY.XX@transcosmos.com

